
 

Public Works Department 

Omaha/Douglas Civic Center 

1819 Farnam Street, Suite 601 

Omaha, Nebraska 68183-0601 

(402) 444-5220 

Telefax (402) 444-5248 

Robert G. Stubbe, P.E. 
Public Works Director City of Omaha 

Jean Stothert, Mayor 

 

Dear Parents and Students: 

 

During construction of Crown Point Ave. access to North West High School will consist of the 

following. 

 

1. The traffic pattern to access North West High School will consist of a one-way travel pattern. 

2. Vehicles and busses will enter North West High School from Vernon Avenue 

3. Vehicle drop off and pick up will take place on the west side of the school. 

4. Bus drop off and pick up will take place on the east side of the school. 

5. Vehicles and busses will exit the school utilizing their respective driveways. 

 

A map of the traffic pattern can be found on the back page of this notification. 

 

If there are specific questions or concerns regarding this project, please feel free to contact the 

individuals below: 

 

Steven Rue Benesch (402) 714-0198 srue@benesch.com 

Tim O’Bryan Benesch (402) 616-6837 tobryan@benesch.com 

Troy Staroscik City of Omaha (402) 444-5278 troy.staroscik@cityofomaha.org 

 

Thank you in advance for your cooperation during construction.   

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

City of Omaha 

Public Works Department 
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